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News From Prince Edward Island 

News from Holland College, and PEI Public Library Service 
Emily MacIsaac, Student Engagement & Instructional Librarian, Holland College  

 

At the Prince of Wales Campus (PWC) Library 

In September, the PWC library staff organized tours of our space and had a library booth outside during 

all the orientation festivities to meet first year students! Throughout the semester, our library has 

remained busy with students enjoying the comfortable chairs, booking study rooms, and using the 

colour printer. At the reference desk, we are always ready to assist with inquiries, provide printing 

support, or help locate specific individuals on campus. 

October Programming 

After the Thanksgiving weekend, Emily MacIsaac and 

Haley Doherty, from Holland College’s Office of 

Retention, Part-Time Study & Career Services 

organized a Resume Drop-In event at the PWC Library. 

They positioned themselves at a central table in the 

library to conduct quick and targeted advice sessions 

for students who brought in their resumes.  

Halloween is always a spectacle at Holland College! 

Student Union organized many events throughout the 

week, such as Halloween trivia and Door Decorating. 

The PWC Library always provides candy to students as 

well as fun free Orical Card readings.  
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Updates from the PEI Public Library Service  

                                 

 

Staff Costumes from Charlottetown Learning Centre       Paper Pumpkins from Summerside Rotary Library  

  

Charlottetown Library Learning Centre staff took Halloween by storm and staff wore amazing costumes.  

The Summerside Rotary Library held a crafternoon for clients from Community Conections, they came 

for their monthly visit and made their own adorable creations. 

First Annual PEI Library PD Day – October 17th 2024 

October brought the first annual Library Workers Professional Development Day at the University of 

Prince Edward Island! 

On October 17th library 

staff from Robertson 

Library, Holland 

College, PEI Public 

Library Service, and PEI 

Archives and Records 

came together to learn 

from one another. 

Everyone is looking 

forward to continuing 

the event in 2025.  


